Hon Tracey Martin

Minister for Children
Minister of Internal Affairs
Minister for Seniors

Associate Minister of Education



0 2 NOV 2018

Mr Alex Harris fyi-request-8814-254804ad@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Thank you for your email 11 October 2018 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

• all weekly briefings received in your role of minister for children, from February to August 2018.

As your request necessitates a search through a large quantity of information, meeting the original time limit of 20 working days from the date your request was received would unreasonably interfere with the operations of Oranga Tamariki—Ministry for Children (Oranga Tamariki).

For this reason I am extending the time limit for replying to you to 28 November 2018, in accordance with section 15A(1)(a) of the Act. I will try to respond sooner than this date if possible.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with my office, including this decision, please feel free to contact t.martin@ministers.govt.nz.

I will try to respond to you sooner if possible.

Hon Tracey Martin

Yours sincerely

Minister for Children

Page 1 of 1